
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

May 2023 

5/3: ARFCD Finance Committee meeting. I met with members of the Finance 
Committee to review the proposed FY 23-24 budget package.  

5/4: ARFCD Personnel Committee meeting. The Personnel Committee met to 
discuss the 2023 Salary Survey and adoption of new District pay scales. 

5/4: CBS News 13 Interview. I met with a reporter from CBS News 13 in 
Sacramento to discuss the District’s sale of the Lathrop Way parcel. The arrival 
of the reporter at the District office was unplanned but the interview seemed to go 
well. 

5/5: Staff By-District Elections meeting. Legal Counsel Smith, Office Manager 
Chapman and I met with Fabian Valdez from Redistricting Insights to discuss the 
plan for District election zone mapping. Items of discussion included the timeline 
for the effort and various ways the public can submit draft map proposals. 

5/12: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of adoption of new 
District pay ranges, the Fiscal Year 2021-22 Audit, the FY 23-24 Budget and 5-
Year Plan, and a resolution levying the annual benefit assessment. 

5/16: District 2023 Salary Survey meeting. Office Manager Chapman and I met 
with consultant Kathleen Grace to review the pay scale tool and learn how to 
make annual updates to the pay scales. 

5/22: ARFCD Personnel Committee meeting. The Personnel Committee met to 
discuss the FY 23/24 Staff Salary and Benefits Adjustments.  

Item 6a

Page 1




